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A recap...
 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year and

Christmas

is just around the corner! 

This month has been very BUSY and the

students have been

preparing for our Christmas Concert. They have

also been preparing their letters

and wish lists for Santa.

 

The students have been looking forward to

many fun activities and events this month such

as our "Christmas Cookie Swap". They have

been writing letters to Santa that will warm

your heart! 

 

During this month the students have enjoyed

the Christmas atmosphere in class and have

been singing many Christmas carols.

 

We also had a "Volcano Experiment" after

reading the story about the Eruption in Pompeii

which was very engaging and interesting for

the kids.

 

That is all for now. Wishing you all a

wonderful Christmas break and a Happy New

Year! 

 

                                        Miss. Sandra :) 


